From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 17 September 2014 09:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 3rd Floor Flat, 6a Belsize Lane - 2014/4768/P

Please idox register
Thank you

Tessa Craig
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4546

From: Davis, Edward

Sent: 16 September 2014 21:45

To: Craig, Tessa

Subject: 3rd Floor Flat, 6a Belsize Lane - 2014/4768/P

Hello Tessa,

In reference to the above application, | do not wish to object to the application but on the basis of
information available to me | recommend that any approval that might be granted be subject to the
following conditions:

Construction and associated activities at the development, audible beyond the boundary of the
site should not be carried out other than between the hours of 0800 - 1800hrs Mondays to Fridays
and 0800 - 1300hrs on Saturdays and at no other times, including Sundays and Public/Bank
Holidays, unless otherwise agreed with the Environmental Health Officer.

At least 21 days prior to the commencement of any site works, all occupiers surrounding the site
should be notified in writing of the nature and duration of works to be undertaken. The name and
contact details of a person responsible for the site works should be made available for enquiries
and complaints for the entire duration of the works and updates of work should be provided
regularly. Any complaints should be properly addressed as quickly as possible.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards

Edward Davis

Noise Officer

Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Telephone:

Web: camden.gov.ul

Town Hall Extension (Culture and Environment)
Argyle Street



London WC1H 8EQ

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



